
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment
1 message

Fri, Sep 27, 2013 at 12:09 PM
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Cheryl

Last Name - Mathews 

Organization Name - Retired College Professor 

Comment - I urge Virginia to expand Medicaid coverage. It is not only the right (moral) thing to do but 
makes sense economically. The ability to cover 400,000 Virginians with health coverage is a great 
opportunity and good for everyone. Jobs will be created, which is important, but people who are not 
covered now, will receive health care. This is a win - win call.
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